
From: Susan Petrofske <SPETROFSKE@ramboll.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 4:27 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Cc: Kristin Jones (Kristin.Jones@newellco.com); Paul Lindquist 
Subject: 02-36-589295 BRIGHT HORIZON PROPERTIES (FORMER): WDNR NR 700 Semi-

Annual Reporting 
 
Tauren, 
 

This e-mail serves as Newell Operating Company’s (NOC) NR 700 semi-annual progress report for the 
former Bright Horizons Properties LLC site in Two Rivers, Wisconsin (BRRTS No. 02-36-589295) for 
the reporting period of July 1 to December 31, 2023.  Please note, Ramboll attempted to complete the 
reporting using the link provided by the WDNR in the notification e-mail; however, a report was 
already submitted.  As such, the web-link provided is no longer valid. 
 

Ramboll, on behalf of NOC, has reviewed the Notification of PFAS Contamination from Fehr 

Graham and the Status Update Request from the WDNR.  Ramboll and NOC anticipate 
providing an update to the WDNR by the date stipulated in the request (January 30, 2024). 
 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Kind regards 

Susan Petrofske 

Senior Managing Consultant 

  

D 262-901-3501 

M 262-391-5990 

spetrofske@ramboll.com 

_________________________________ 

Ramboll 
234 W. Florida Street 
Fifth Floor 
Milwaukee, WI 53204 
USA 

https://ramboll.com 

 
 

 

Classification: Confidential 

mailto:spetrofske@ramboll.com
https://secure-web.cisco.com/1anBDF3LsSK4W-QvYBL0UawokmyxEiBIcM9dpOiXreIQCXXmItkpepdmq3OqY-fVmYqI-dhP9ueBdHAHjymDs-xtPy-dFQkJQiQ7iNj9U9-JeK9Cc5wufGmuBKZBRi-ubcFDKbgdhz9pOR41hPGqdM4xsnI0XG4oGVNEHS2pSpip_9vfwSynrTMNDaCtX-Fl-V5QaUbcHfRD8N2wiRdVoqDk4xW5uTg8eaHKJBTqHR3kaICXqumHGVUZ-w9NsrKSclOmorYwKbwoEClFRGTiL8pTQBOJDV8njr9KHJLiiLEWZPuLa2x1ZLEhePavayQYF/https%3A%2F%2Framboll.com%2F%3Futm_source%3Dtfyesm-email-US%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Demail-signature

